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GO CAREFULLY Wildlife Poster 

To help raise awareness regarding ecological issues 

across the Group the HS&E Department circulated 500 

copies of the Go Carefully Wildlife poster for display on 

site. 

 

This poster was developed by CIRIA with input from the 

UKCG Environmental Sub-Group.  

 

Are they mandatory? 

No. However, as they have been made available to all 

Business Units they should be clearly displayed on site 

notice boards and used to raise awareness regarding site 

specific ecological issues along with the GT ecological 

tool-box talks that are available on the intranet – refer to Environment Bulletin No. 27; December 2011. 

 

What do we do if we want more? 

Should more Go Carefully Wildlife posters be needed, please refer below: 

 For less than 100 posters. Place the order through the CIRIA web-site via this link. Cost = Pack of ten 

posters for £10. 

 For more than 100 posters. Contact Philip Charles (020-7549-3325; philip.charles@ciria.org). Cost = 80p 

per poster. 

 

If you have any comments on this poster or require other environmental posters please contact your Regional 

or Framework Environmental Advisor. 

 

Paul Thomas 
Group Environmental Manager 

Galliford Try Plc Group of Companies 

February 2012 

 Environment Bulletin No. 28 

http://www.ciria.org/SERVICE/Home/core/orders/product.aspx?catid=2&prodid=1903

